
From: Catha Loomis & Mary Anne Joyce [mailto:clmaj172@easystreet.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 3:43 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Protect West Hayden Island 
 
We strongly oppose any changes that will not protect West Hayden Island we echo Bob Sallinger and 
are  members of the Audubon society of Portland  1) The PSC made a commitment to the community 
that it would not recommend allowing WHI development to move forward without a binding agreement in 
place that the Port of Portland fully mitigate for all impacts to the environment and the community. The 
Draft Comp Plan turns its back on that commitment and does an end run on five years of public process. 
It breaks faith with the community and the commitments of the PSC. 
 
2) The PSC should remove the section on West Hayden Island from the Comp Plan and instead retain its 
current zoning designations or designate it as openspace. It should not be designated for industrial 
zoning or future industrial development. 
 
3) The City should not convert critical natural areas or openspaces to industrial use. If the City needs 
more industrial land, it should focus on cleaning up its 900 acres of brownfields, intensifying use of its 
industrial land base, and prevent organizations like the Port of Portland from converting existing industrial 
lands to other uses in order to make a profit. 

 
It is time to keep environmental commitments. 
 
Mary Anne Joyce 
 
Catha Loomis  

1724 SE 48 Portland OR 97215 


